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Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel
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January 29, 2009

Via E-mail and 

Overnight Mail

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-083041 – Charter Fiberlink Arbitration



Revised Issues Matrix

Dear Mr. Danner:

At the close of the hearings in this matter the parties agreed to submit a revised issues matrix along with the opening briefs.  Qwest hereby requests an extension of time for the submission of the issues matrix until no later than the date of the reply briefs.  Qwest and Charter are still discussing various issues and there is at least the possibility that the matrix will change before the reply briefs are filed.  Thus, it would be most efficient for the Commission and the parties to submit the matrix at that time.  I have consulted with counsel for Charter, and Charter agrees to this request. 

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/llw

cc: Greg Kopta [via e-mail and overnight mail]


